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Dear Mr. Sommer: 

 
This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of November 13, 2013, in which you seek copies 

of all documents related to case No.: 1055-001 (In Re: Marion Barry). 

 

Upon review of the documents, your request for files related to case No.: 1055-001 is granted in part and 

denied in part.  Pursuant to D.C. Official Code §2-531, enclosed are all related correspondence, reports, 

contract award details, statements, and the final disposition issued by the Board of Ethics and 

Government Accountability.   

 

Upon my review, investigator notes related to the above referenced file number are exempted from 

disclosure pursuant to D.C. Official Code §2-534(a)(3)(E).  

 

Accordingly, the documents are available for pick up at the Board of Ethics and Government 

Accountability, 441 4
th
 Street, NW, Suite 830 South. 

If you disagree with this finding, you may submit an administrative appeal to the Mayor.  The appeal 

must be in writing and must include a copy of the original request as well as a copy of the denial letter 

issued to you.  The appeal must include a written statement of the arguments, circumstances, or reasons in 

support of the information sought by your request.  The appeal letter must include "Freedom of 

Information Act Appeal" or "FOIA Appeal" in the subject line of the letter as well as marked on the 

outside of the envelope.  

You may submit the appeal via email to: Mayor@dc.gov or by U.S. Postal Service to: 

Mayor’s Correspondence Unit 

FOIA Appeal 

1350 Pennsylvania Ave, NW 

Suite 316 

Washington, DC 20004 

mailto:Mayor@dc.gov
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A copy of the appeal must be provided to the Board of Ethics and Government Accountability at 

www.bega.dc.gov or mail via U.S. Postal Service to:   

Board of Ethics and Government Accountability 

441 4th Street, NW  

Suite 830S 

Washington, DC 20001 

 
Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Traci L. Hughes  
_______________________________ 
TRACI L. HUGHES, Esq. 

Director, Office of Open Government              

Board of Ethics and Government Accountability 

 

 
 

 

http://www.bega.dc.gov/
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